
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
1)We at Halcrow Bros  think credit card surcharge fees should be banned in Australia. The published 
price should be the price. 
 
2) If the government doesn't ban these surcharges, our cost of living could eventually go up 1-2% 
across the board as all goods and services adopt them. 
 
3) As is happening with Jetstar, there's simply no transparency – and it means the rip-off surcharges 
are getting bigger and bigger. Who knows where it will end. 
 
 
Lloyd Halcrow 
Operations Manager 
 
Halcrow Bros Transport 
Specialists Pty Ltd 

 


